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Summer has definitely arrived at the Early Childhood 
Learning Center. Children are running through our water 
obstacle course every week. There is  mud cakes baking in 

our toy oven and children screaming in delight are all 
signs that we are in the midst of our favorite season.   

We are well into our second session of summer and the 
fun has not slowed down. Our summer program is 

messy and busy as usual. The program runs somewhat 
differently from the rest of the school year. We base our 

curriculum on a weekly theme and keep the day less structured, with outdoor 
water play, crafts and art.  The weekly themes include Community Helpers 

Week, Garden Week, Literature Week and Camping 
Week. The teachers and I are having a great time and 

the children seem to enjoy it also. 

 

We have welcomed many new 
friends this summer and are currently enrolling for our 

new school year. We would love to tour anyone that is 
looking for an exceptional preschool experience for their 

children. 

 

Wishing everyone a safe and fun summer. 


